

April 27, 2022

Dear CCHS Students and their Parents,

I'm writing to let you know that Assistant Principal Mrs. Angela Montague has decided to retire. We congratulate her 33 years of service to the Mecklenburg Area Catholic Schools and thank her for her commitment to Catholic Education.

Mrs. Montague began her career with Charlotte Catholic as Assistant Principal in 2006 and we are so grateful for her leadership that has certainly strengthened the community over the past 16 years. We extend our heartfelt best wishes to Mrs. Montague and her family, and look forward to recognizing her and her invaluable service at our end-of-year celebration.

For the remainder of this school year, Mrs. Montague's responsibilities will be divided among existing faculty and staff.

If you have questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact your counselor or me.

Sincerely,

W. Kurt Telford, Principal

W. Kut Cey